NM Oil Conservation Commissioners
Wendell Chino Building, 3rd Floor
Attn: Sheila Apodaca, Clerk

Re: Case No. 23580

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

October 30, 2024

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing to ask you to approve the Application to amend the Commission’s rules to address
PFAS, Case No. 23580, because PFAS and PFOA pose a significant and growing threat to our

health. Please use your authority to protect New Mexicans from these forever chemicals. Once

contaminated, there is no going back.

Sincerely,

Lnfor d Vi

Douglas S Kurtz
4915 Chippewa Trail
Las Cruces, NM 88011



